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COMPLETION OF THE ACQUISITION OF THE VESSEL M/V KELLETT ISLAND  

FROM OLIVE BULKSHIP S.A. 
 
The Board of Directors of Uni-Asia Group Limited (the “Company”) wishes to announce the following. 
 
The Company refers to its announcement dated 17 December 2024 and the circular dated 17 December 
2024 in relation to the proposed acquisition of the vessel M/V Kellett Island from Olive Bulkship S.A., 
for a purchase consideration of US$22.70 million (the “Proposed Acquisition”). 
 
The Company is pleased to announce that the Proposed Acquisition has been completed today. 
 
For and on behalf of  
Uni-Asia Group Limited 
25 February 2025 


